ADM-07-25 June 17

2025
correspondence
From: Mailbox, Office of the Mayor
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: FW: Delegation - URGENT ! Millcroft MZO
Date: Monday, June 16, 2025 11:44:30 AM
Hi Clerks,

Forwarding for correspondence submission for Council tomorrow.

Thank you,

ESTHER GIBBS | Policy & Community Support Specialist
Office of Mayor Marianne Meed Ward | City of Burlington

426 Brant Street, P.O. Box 5013, Burlington, ON, L7R 3Z6

Email: Esther.Gibbs@Burlington.ca
Phone: 905-335-7600 ex. 7305

Burlington

rrom: I

Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2025 3:02 PM

To: Mailbox, Office of the Mayor <mayor@burlington.ca>; CRM, Service Burlington
<city@burlington.ca>; Bentivegna, Angelo <Angelo.Bentivegna@burlington.ca>
Cc: Effie Triantafilopoulos <effie.triantafilopoulos@pc.ola.org>

Subject: Delegation - URGENT ! Millcroft MZO

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

DELEGATION June 14, 2025

To:

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward and Members of Burlington City Council
City of Burlington

426 Brant Street

Burlington, ON L7R 376

Subject: Community Support for MZO to Protect Millcroft Greenspace



Dear Mayor Meed Ward and Members of Council,

As a concerned resident and members of the Burlington community, me
and my family are writing to express our strong and united support for the
City’s renewed request for a Minister’s Zoning Order (MZO) to protect the
greenspace at Millcroft Golf Course.

This land is more than just open space—it is an essential part of open
greenspace weaving throughout our neighbourhood and our quality of life.
The Millcroft Golf Course provides natural stormwater management,
supports wildlife, contributes to climate resilience, and offers everyday
enjoyment of nature at its finest for thousands of families. It is a vital
thread in the fabric of Burlington and developing this land would be an
absolute assault on nature!

With the overwhelming support for protecting this land—from Halton
Region, our local MPP, and thousands of residents who have spoken up,
signed petitions, and stood together. This is not about blocking change—
it’s about protecting what makes Burlington healthy, livable, and unique.
The residents of this united community will not back down and will not go
silently.

With 100% support we urge you to continue advocating for a response
from Minister Flack and to use every available tool to secure the protection
Millcroft so clearly deserves. Our community is depending on your
leadership to do what’s right—not only for today, but for generations to
come.

With sincere appreciation & our full support,

Kristin Kraner & Family








